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     As part of the eTwinning Project 
Environment: Global Problems, Local 
Solutions, we held a final evaluation meeting 
on May 17th via Zoom with the schools 
involved in the project, namely from Greece 
and Italy. Unfortunately, the school from 
Turkey couldn't participate due to the 
consequences of the earthquake that 
severely affected the country in February. 
We would like to send our support and best 
wishes once again to our dear Kezban and 
the students involved in this project. 

     During this session, the students and 
teachers had the opportunity to share a little 
about themselves, their schools, and the 
project. It was a valuable moment to 
strengthen intercultural relationships among 
the participants and celebrate the collective 
success in promoting local solutions for 
global environmental problems. 

     More than just a moment of learning, 
sharing, and inspiration, this session left all 
those involved with a sense of achievement 
and motivation to continue working towards 
a more sustainable future. 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    On May 25th, we had the 
opportunity to participate in the annual 
Hiking & Mountain Biking activity 
organized by our school, which has 
become a tradition among us. 
     Together, we ventured through 
breathtaking trails, exploring our 
region’s serenity and natural beauty, 
keeping in mind the importance of 
preserving Nature. We enjoyed true 
moments of companionship, 
strengthening bonds between our 
school community members. 
     This initiative was a resounding 
success, reinforcing the importance of 
physical activity, contact with nature 
and environmental awareness. 
      We look forward to the next 
edition of this remarkable event in our 
institution! 
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